
“Silent Auction and Raffle” 

Will be held at this Year’s Reunion 

 

This year, as we did at the 2009 & 2012 Reunions, the Berlin Brats Alumni Association will be hosting a 
“Silent Auction and Raffle”  

The Auction is to benefit “The Berlin Brat Scholarship Fund” 

(For more info on our Scholarship Awards follow this LINK: http://www.berlinbrats.org/main.htm) 

We need your help to make it a great success! 

Here’s how you can help: 

You can donate items for the Raffle Drawing!  

Raffle items have included:  Berlin memorabilia such as trinkets, nick-knacks, books, mugs/steins, German 
chocolates, military patches, you name it!  

We also need “Three high profile items” towards our “Silent Auction”. 

Some high profile items that have sold well at “other auctions” include:  

Domestic Airline Tickets or Buddy Miles, Donating the use of a Time Share Property or Unused Vacation Rental 
Properties for a week, German Art, or any German Collectables such as: Hummels. 

If you are able to donate any of the above items, please email:   

Jeri (Polansky) Glass ’72 a description & photo of the donated item(s) and its estimated value to:   

BerlinBrats@gmail.com  no later than May 1st, 2017 

 

Important Note:  Please mail all donation items to: 

Berlin Brats, 41910 N. Crooked Stick Road, Anthem, AZ 85086 

To arrive no later than May 1st   

 

Winners of the “Silent Auction and Raffle items” will be announced at the Banquet on Saturday, June 10th, 
2017.  

Thank you in advance for your support of this important event. 

Together, 

We can make a difference! 


